
      

  

  

Press release  

14 June 2023, Neuss    

On 12 May 2023 for the consultation process, Creditreform Rating AG published its new rating 

methodology “Corporate Short-Term Ratings” (Version 1.0)”. This methodology outlines our 

approach to assess the ability of economically active companies to service their short-term financial 

instruments. In this context, short-term refers to a horizon of up to one year.   

During the consultation process, Creditreform Rating AG has not received any comments and there 

were no changes made to the document published for this consultation.   

The new rating methodology “Corporate Short-Term Ratings” (Version 1.0)” therefore enter into 

force on 14 June 2023 and will be applied by Creditreform Rating AG.  

  

   


